

May 10, 2022

Dear Families,

Recently the State of Oregon sent all school districts at-home Covid testing kits. While we do not have an endless supply, we would like to make them available for you, our families, if you have need.

If you've been exposed to, or your child is exhibiting, Covid-19 symptoms and you would like to provide them an at-home test to check for sure, please contact the school and we will have a test kit available for you, until supplies run out.

If you have this need just call the school office at 503-429-1333. The number to call over the summer (starting June 27) is 503-429-5891.

Thank you and have a great day!

Com the

Aaron Miller Superintendent